From:

Sent: Friday, 14 July 2023 5:22 PM

To: Records Department

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Application No: DA2023/0130

I CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

To whom it may concern,
Objections:

1. Traffic, there would be an increase in traffic around residential areas, especially with heavy vehicles which would be extremely loud/noisy, and dangerous to the
residents.

2. Pollution, with the plant being so close to residential areas, there would be an increase in noise pollution from all the heavy vehicles moving through residential areas.
There would also be an increase in air/odour and ground pollution that may affect nearby neighbourhoods.

3. Area, the proposed location of the plant is too close to residential and commerce areas. There is also a school nearby that may be affected by the air pollution emissions
from that plant.
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